
Note: Mrs. Weber's initial correspondence to the Committee appeared on 2017 July 11 
meeting agenda.  Following the receipt of July 27 correspondence, Engineering 
Department staff contacted Mrs. Weber to explain the rationale for the current design.  The 
writer remains convinced that the situation is worse due to the eastbound congestion 
along Dover Street during rush hour.  Staff will continue to monitor intersection operations 
and any short-cutting along Oakdale Road, and make adjustments where required.  The 
current road design has refrained from a larger roadway expansion in favour of maintaining 
a safer pedestrian environment. 


